
Hydro One Brampton Networks Inc. 
175 Sandalwood Pkwy West 
Brampton, Ontario L7A 1E8 
Tel: 905-840-6300 
www.HydroOneBrampton.com 

June 1, 2015 

Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street, Suite 2700 
Toronto, Ontario M4P 1 E4 
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RE: Rate Design for Electricity Commercial and Industrial Customers (EB-2015-0043) -
Stakeholder Working Group - Intent to Participate 

Dear Ms. Walli , 

Hydro One Brampton Networks Inc. ("Hydro One Brampton") wishes to participate in the 
Rate Design for Electricity Commercial and Industrial Customers Stakeholder Working 
Group. 

Hydro One Brampton wishes to nominate Dan Gapic to participate in the above Working 
Group. Dan is the Regulatory Affai rs Manager at Hydro One Brampton. He is an Accountant 
with many years of experience in the Ontario regulated electricity distribution environment, 
both here at Hydro One Brampton , as well as at Horizon Utilities Corporation, Stoney Creek 
Hydro and Guelph Hydro. 

Previously Dan has been an active member of the EDA's Regulatory Council and has 
participated in the OEB's 2006 EDR Rate Handbook Workgroups1 and the Cost Allocation 
Workgroup. 

In addition, when Dan was at Horizon Utilities Corporation , he led the submission made by 
the Coalition of Large Distributors pertaining to "Comments on Ontario Energy Board Staff 
Discussion Paper Rate Design for Recovery of Electricity Distribution Costs EB-2007-0031 ", 
filed on May 30, 2008. 

Hydro One Brampton will not be seeking any cost awards. 

1 2006 EDR Working Groups, Chapters 4 and 5 - Cost Allocation and Distribution Rate Design, and Chapter 7 - Retail 
Transmission, Line Losses, Low Voltage Charges, etc. 



EB-2015-0043 
HOBNI - Intent to Participate 

Page 2 of 2 

We request that the following people be included on the distribution list for ongoing 
developments on this matter: 

Dan Gapic, CPA, CMA 
Regulatory Affairs Manager 
Hydro One Brampton Networks Inc. 
Phone: 905-452-5517 
dgapic@hydroonebrampton.com 

Tim Pavlov, 
Regulatory Compliance Advisor 
Hydro One Brampton Networks Inc. 
Phone: 905-840-6300 (x3336) 
tpavlov@hydroonebrampton.com 

Please contact me at the number below should you have any questions. 

Yours truly, 

Marc Villett 
Vice President, Finance and Administration 
Hydro One Brampton Networks Inc. 
Phone: (905) 452-5505 
Cell: (416) 578-0631 
Fax: (905) 840-0967 
Email: mvillett@hydroonebrampton.com 




